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UN HUMAN RIGHTS COUNCIL
THE 27th SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP 

Consideration of the UPR Working Group on Indonesia
Geneva, May 3rd, 2017
Thank you Mr. President, 
Bosnia and Herzegovina welcomes the delegation of Indonesia to the 27th session of the UPR and thanks the head of delegation, for the comprehensive presentation of the national report.  
We applaud Indonesia’s commitment to the implementation of the recommendations on the ratification of important international human rights instruments, in particular the ratification of two Optional Protocols to CRC.

Among the concerns that remain are reports of ill treatment of persons deprived of their liberty.
Bosnia and Herzegovina recommends that Indonesia without delay ratifies the OP-CAT as well as the Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance and expedites the harmonization of legislation in accordance with them.
We take note of Indonesia’s efforts to improve cooperation with Special procedures and facilitated Special rapporteurs’ visits to Indonesia and we recommend that Indonesia considers extending an open and standing invitation to the Special Procedures.
I thank you Mr. President.
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